
 
LICENSING COMMITTEE 

 
Meeting held in the Committee Room, Council Offices, Urban Road, Kirkby-in-Ashfield, 

 
on Wednesday, 27th July, 2022 at 10.30 am 

 
 

Present:  
 

Councillor Warren Nuttall in the Chair; 

 Councillors Jamie Bell, Melanie Darrington, 
Dale Grounds, Arnie Hankin and 
Kevin Rostance. 
 

Apologies for Absence: Councillors Jim Blagden, Trevor Locke and 
Caroline Wilkinson. 
 

Officers Present: Julian Alison, Lynn Cain and Hannah Cash. 
 
 
  

L.1 Declarations of Disclosable Pecuniary or Personal Interests 
and/or Non-Registrable Interests 
 

 No declarations of interest were made. 
 
  

L.2 Minutes 
 

 RESOLVED 
that the minutes of the meeting of the Committee held on 11 November 2021, 
be received and approved as a correct record. 
 
  

L.3 Consideration of Variation to Hackney Carriage Tariffs 
 

 Committee Members were requested to consider and approve a proposal 
submitted by the local Hackney Carriage Trade to vary the current Hackney 
Carriage Tariffs. 
 
RESOLVED that 
a) the proposal to vary the current Hackney Carriage Tariffs as put forward by 

the local Hackney Carriage Trade, be received and approved; 
 
b) it be noted that no valid responses were received during the consultation 

carried out by the Licensing Team with the licensed Trade; 
 
c) the Licensing Manager be requested to carry out the statutory requirement 

of advertising the proposed variation to the Hackney Carriage Tariffs for 14 
days by way of a Public Notice; 

 
d) as a result of c) above and subject to no valid consultation responses being 

received, Council be recommended to adopt the new set of Hackney 
Carriage Tariffs, as presented. 



 
 

(During consideration of this item, Councillor Dale Grounds entered the 
meeting at 10.34am.) 
 

 
 
 
The meeting closed at 10.43 am  
 

 
 
Chairman. 

 
 


